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Safeguarding 

Leads : Mrs Russell 

Mrs Dakin  

Deputies-Mrs Price                   

and Mrs Stewart  

Good Mornin' Good Mornin' We'll Smile the Whole Day Through and 
Hope You Do Too! 

Who wouldn't have a wonderful day 
when greeted each morning by our Year 
6 House Captains? Meeting and greeting 
our families as they come to school each 
morning really does start the day in a 
positive way.  Good job children! 

You will also see this team of children organising our first parent - teacher meeting of this academic 
year. Your child should have brought a letter home today explaining the arrangements and asking you 
to request a preferred day and time.  Meetings take place on Tuesday 24th and Wednesday 25th 
October 3.15pm - 5.50 pm.  With the exception of : 

Class 4.1 ( Mr Corrigan) Wednesday 25th and Thursday 26th October 3.15pm - 5.50 pm  

Class 6.3 ( Mrs Ferrigan ) Tuesday 24th and Thursday 26th October 3.15 pm –5.50 pm  

 

Harvest celebrations this week were lead by Josh Keeley from Bethel Church.  Josh always has the 
children gripped by his inspiring stories and interactive assemblies. His action packed and thought 
provoking stories bring biblical messages into the modern world.  

Thank you so much for your generous donations of food for our Monksdown Pantry.  

Year 6 children had the opportunity to attend an extremely thought provoking performance of 
"Reckless" at The Royal Court Theatre this week. This got them thinking, debating and questioning the 
actions people in today's society take.  

Safeguarding is of the utmost importance to us. If you have any concerns that a child is being harmed or is at risk of harm, or if you receive a disclosure, you must inform a staff member immediately. 

 

NEXT WEEK 
 

Tuesday 10th October 
 

Rock Kidz Years 3-6  
 

Tea & Talk  
9am—KS2 Hall 

 
Wednesday 11th October 

 
Rock Kidz Early Years and 

Years 1 and 2  
 

Cross Country Race 3 
Stanley Park 3.15 pm  
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On the 10th and 11th of October, Rock Kidz will be coming to school.  They are amazing, you 
might have seen them on Twitter/Facebook etc.   
 
Their message is all about positive affirmations and believing in yourselves, they do this 
through rock battles, songs and dancing. 
 

We are asking the children and staff to come to school dressed as a Rock Star on the 
following days: 

Years 3 - 6  Tuesday the 10th  
Nursery, Reception  Year 1 and Year 2 on Wednesday 11th of October. 

Does that phrase mean anything to you? Our Well-being Warriors found out their bodies could bend and stretch into positions 
they didn't know existed. Whether it be Happy Baby, Mountain or Sphinx Pose our group of warriors felt the benefit of some 
time out of class to chillax! As you are aware  one of our school priorities  promote health and wellbeing.  We believe yoga and 
mindfulness improve both physical and mental health.  The staff have now received training in order to deliver these sessions 
to the children to allow them to redirect energy positively, helping them calm their minds and bodies especially during anxious 
times. 

This group of children will be leading relaxation classes each Wednesday in the playground huts. 



 

A few snaps from the Clean Air Conference the Eco Club attended last Friday. 

Year 6 classes ventured into the City Centre to watch Reckless – a play to raise awareness and support 
eradicating  racism, hate and discrimination.  After the show  the children met the actors and 
representatives from the Anthony Walker foundation. 



  

 

Well Done to class 1.1 for all being in school and on time every day last week.  A special breakfast 

organised by our Children’s Attendance Champions was enjoyed by all.  

Class 3.3 will enjoy theirs next week as they also had 100 % attendance. 



 

Tuesday 10th October Rock Kidz Years 3-6  50p donation  

Wednesday 11th October Rock Kidz Early Years, Years 1 and 2 50p donation  

 Cross Country Race 3 Stanley Park 3.15 pm  

Monday 16th October Flu Vaccinations Nursery—Year 6 

 Cross Country Race 4 3pm-5pm Clarkes Gardens 

 Recycle Week and Scarecrow Project 

Tuesday 17th October 1.1 and 1.2 Martin Mere Trip 

Wednesday 18th October 1.3 Martin Mere Trip 

 LFC Foundation Sport in School 

Thursday 19th October Autumn Trail 

Friday 20th October LSFS Year 6 Boys’ Trip 12:30pm—3:30pm Jeffrey Humble 

Tuesday 24th October Parent/Carer Evening 3:15pm—6:00pm 

Wednesday 25th October Parent/Carer Evening 3:15pm—6:00pm 

 LFC Foundation Sport in School 

Thursday 26th October Full Governors Meeting 9:30am 

 Year 5 Saxon Experience Day in school—Costume needed 

Friday 27th October School closes at 2PM for half term  

Monday 30th September —Friday 3rd 
October  

Half Term Holiday  

Wednesday 8th November Year 4 Matilda Sing-a-long The Light Cinema New Brighton 

 ASD Coffee Morning 9:00am 

 11am-12pm Open Day for New Parents of September Intake 

Friday 10th November LSFA Yr6 1:00pm Girls Cup Jeffrey Humble 

Wednesday 15th November 9am ASD Training Team Coffee Morning 

Friday 17th November School Learning Council Visit to Parliament 

Week of Monday 20th November  Art Week  

Tuesday 21st November  Maritime Museum Trip  

Wednesday 22nd November  Maritime Museum Trip  



 

Our school policy is that ALL children wear black, sensible school shoes suitable for polishing.  Children 
should NOT wear training shoes for school even if they are black.  If you are experiencing any difficulties 
with this matter, please speak to your child’s class teacher as soon as possible. 

Trainers may be brought into school for playtimes and lunchtimes if needed and worn on PE days if your 
child opts to wear PE kit to school on this day. 

Thank you for your cooperation. 

In order to maximise PE session time we have decided it would be beneficial for our children to come to 
school wearing full PE kit—navy blue shorts and white t shirt with school logo—including training shoes 
or pumps.  During the colder months a pair of plain jogging/tracksuit pants can be worn with our navy 
blue school jumper and of course an outdoor coat.   Tracksuit bottoms must be navy blue with minimal 
amount of logos please. 

This is optional, children may still come to school wearing a full uniform and get changed for PE during 
the school day if you wish. 

 
 

 
This is a gentle reminder to continue to check your child’s hair for head lice and treat if necessary.   

Thank you.

Our Year 6 children and families will soon be deciding which secondary school they would like to attend. This is a very 
important decision and you need to be fully informed about the criteria, choices and process. 

Each individual school will have their own admissions policy and open evening. Please visit the websites where this 
information will be displayed. 

It is vital that you attend the individual school’s admission evenings with your child in order to help you make your choices. 

Year 5 parents and children should also visit the schools as preparation may be needed during the coming year in order to 
support applications ,particularly for schools that are over subscribed or where an entrance exam is required.  

We will be holding sessions  on Tuesday 17th October at 3.00 pm and Thursday 19th October at 3.00pm to help families to 
complete the online application form.  Please bring your child with you to the sessions as they can also ask any questions and 
be part of the process. 

Please make the most of these sessions when we can also answer any questions you have. 

Open Evenings - October 2023 

Recommended submission date: Friday 20th October 2023 

Closing date for applications: Tuesday 31st October 2023 

Offer Date: Friday 1st March 2024  



 

Autumn Term 1 Week 4 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Well done to all winning classes and those who received bonus points. 

 
 

The class with the most points will receive a day out to Croxteth Park. 

Monksdown Attendance Table  

       

Class Wins Losses Points Bonus Points Total Draws 

1.1 3 0 9 7 16 0 

1.3 3 0 9 6 15 0 

2.3 3 0 9 3 12 0 

5.3 2 1 6 3 9 0 

4.1 2 1 6 3 9 0 

2.1 2 1 6 3 9 0 

5.1 2 1 6 3 9 0 

3.3 2 1 6 3 9 0 

1.2 1 2 3 4 7 0 

4.2 1 2 3 4 7 0 

6.3 1 2 3 3 6 0 

6.2 1 1 4 2 6 1 

3.2 1 2 3 1 4 0 

6.1 1 2 3 1 4 0 

4.3 1 2 3 0 3 0 

2.2 0 2 1 0 1 1 

3.1 0 3 0 0 0 0 

5.2 0 3 0 0 0 0 

 Bonus 

96% + 1 point 

98% + 2 points 

100% 3 points 



 

Well-Being Warriors 

would love parents/

carers to come to  

'Tea & Talk' on Tuesday 

at 9am in the KS2 hall.  










